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6. SCIN-Newsletter (September 2022) 

Dear colleagues, 

With this 6th issue of our monthly newsletter we would like to inform you again about the current 

status of our joint project "SCIN - Survey on Currently applied Interventions in Neonatal 

resuscitation" and pass on important information to you. 

Recruitment 

Last month we continued the recruitment and were able to recruit 2 more clinics as participants. 

This means that a total of 54 clinics from 12 countries are now taking part in the survey. In 

addition, several international clinics have expressed interest in participating. We are very pleased 

about the possibility to include further countries. But also from the countries already participating, 

further clinics are very welcome to take part. 

 Germany International 

Participation 32 22 

Interest 6 10 

If you have not yet confirmed your participation or can refer interested clinics in your area, please 

feel free to contact us at neo-survey@ukdd.de. 

Survey 

In total, more than 30,000 children have already been born in the participating clinics during the 

survey period. Of these births, a total of 4133 newborns with interventions are now recorded 

in our database. We thank you for your continued commitment and look forward to receiving the 

outstanding data for September! 

Important updates 

Limited accessibility of the SCIN team in October/November - From 15.10. to 07.11.2022 the colleagues 

of the SCIN team will not be in the clinic. All incoming enquiries will be answered subsequently. 

However, you can of course still send in your data for October by mail. 

Completion in first clinics - August and September were the first months in which the first clinics 

completed their six-month survey period. We would like to take this opportunity to thank them 

once again for their cooperation and efforts in collecting and collating the data! 

 


